
An Opportunity for her … 

    An Opportunity for us ... 

 Thank you for helping us to learn 

The Ursuline Sisters, at the invitation of the 

local people and in partnership with the 

Catholic Prefecture of Battambang, have 

opened a new school in the village of 

Chrab Viel, Battambang. 

Mother of Peace Primary School began 

with 35 Grade 1 children in October 2018. It 

will grow to be a two-stream school of 400 

— 450 children from Grade 1— 6. 

The Dream … 

To offer the children of Chrab Viel and            

surrounding districts the opportunity 

of a rich, engaging and life-enhancing             

educational experience. 

A sound education will assist them to 

break out of the cycle of poverty. It will 

allow them to contribute positively to 

building a stronger Cambodian society. 

The Plan … 

To build a school with  

• Well-equipped classrooms 

• Art and music rooms 

• Library 

• Computer facilities 

• Sports facilities 

• A dining room and kitchen 

• Well-qualified teachers supported 

with ongoing professional          

development. 

The Need … 

Your help to raise the funds to build 

the school and to continue to run it. 

  Follow us on Facebook 

  Cambodia, osu       OR 

  Mother of Peace Primary School   

How YOU can help ... 

•   Plan some fund raising activities in your Province, 

amongst your colleagues, through your school         

communities, your past-students, your friends. 

•    Consider a one-off donation, or a  commitment 

over 2, 3 or more years. 

•    Perhaps think of a specific element of the  project 

you would like to support, such as classroom furniture, 

music equipment,  children's uniforms, a  teacher’s 

salary, meals for a month, or a semester … or general 

construction costs. 

Imagine what we can do together! 

For more information and details for  transfer of 

funds, please contact 

In Cambodia:    Sr Entin osu 

  Email: christinaentinosu@yahoo.com 

In Australia: Sr Sue Flood osu 

  Email:  ursprov@bigpond.com 


